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Friday 22nd November 2024 

Elf Run Event 9th December 2024 

 Dear Parent/Carer,  

As you will know, Pontefract Academies Trust are huge supporters of the Prince of Wales Hospice 
charity and the support they provide to families in our community. We understand their constant 
need for fundraising so that their doors can remain open to patients who require palliative care and 
to families who require further support. 

As we have done in previous years, at De Lacy, we shall be completing our very own run to raise 
money for this charity. This year we will be taking part in the Elf Run. This provides our pupils the 
opportunity in completing their running challenge in school and to raise sponsorship funds that will 
be donated to the Hospice. Your child will have received a sponsorship form today to take home to 
collect any donations for this event. The children will be completing the Elf Run on Monday 9th 
December 2024 during the school day. Can we please ask that all sponsorship money is brought into 
school by Friday 13th December so that the donations can be counted and taken to the Hospice 
before the school term ends. 

I’d like to thank you for your continued support for our elf run, we know that the money we raise 
helps the Hospice continue its fantastic work! 

 Kind regards 

 

 Mr J Parkinson 

 Headteacher 
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